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At Little Acorns School we believe that in order to achieve its vision of success and fulfilment for every student and enable effective teaching and learning to take place, good behaviour in all aspects of school life is necessary. The decision to exclude any student from school, to be taught in the care home, will only be taken where other options have been exhausted or will not reduce the disruption or risk to the rest of the school community at that point. If allowing the student to remain in the school would seriously harm the education or welfare of the student or others in the school, education will continue to be provided by school staff in the care home. The exclusion will be for a limited time only, re-assessed on a daily basis. 
